
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 

    All students must report to campus on/before September 04th.  
 

This letter is written on behalf of this student who has been accepted to Gannon 
University in Erie, Pennsylvania, USA for the upcoming Fall 2023 semester. The reason 
for this letter deals specifically with the issue of the arrival date listed on the form I-20.    
  
The form I-20 issued by Gannon University indicates that student needs to arrive to 
campus by August 23, 2023. In keeping with university policy, the student may arrive on 
campus up and until September 03rd, 2023, to begin classes. I would ask that you 
grant this student admission into the United States despite the beginning date on 
student’s form I-20 to begin their degree program at Gannon University. Students will 
not be allowed to register if not reported to campus on/before September 04th.  
    
Please contact me by e-mail at devineni@gannon.edu if you have further questions. We 
look forward to student arrival and academic contributions to Gannon University.  
  
Note:   
  
-Students cannot enter to the states after September 03rd, 2023 
-Student should provide Enrollment confirmation receipt, Flight to nearest city,  
Accommodation confirmation in/around campus to the University (or) 
Immigration before they travel to the USA.  
  

  
   Sincerely,  

  
  
Kiran Devineni  
Regional Director – India  
Office of Global Admissions and Outreach  
Gannon University  
+1(918)919-0009  


